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Dear partners,

As of Tuesday, April 30 2019, our main bus terminal will move from 
Skarfabakki to Klettagarðar 4, where Gray Line’s head offices are located. 
The move to Klettagarðar 4 is temporary, and we anticipate a move to a 
new permanent location later in May or early June. This location will be 
shared with partners and customers when the time comes.

The new address is 
Klettagarðar 4 
104 Reykjavík

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call 
or email us at any time.

Thank you for your patience while we make this change.      
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